
 
 

QMS Student Council Giving Tree 
 
In keeping with our annual tradition, the 
QMS Student Council will once again be 
sponsoring the Giving Tree.  In order to 
appropriately observe social-distancing 
guidelines, we will be conducting the 
Giving Tree electronically through Sign-Up 
Genius, as we did last year. 

 
If you are interested in participating: 

 
 
 

1)  Please click or select the attached link provided and choose an 
"electronic" APPLE from the tree. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054DAFAA2AA7FD0-giving1 
 
2)  Please fill-out contact information based on Parent/Guardian 
contact information and not QMS students' contact information. 
 
3)  Return the NEW item with tags still attached to Barrows Insurance 
Agency, located at 215 N. Main Street in Mansfield, as soon as Monday, 
November 16th and no later than Friday, December 4th. 

 
4)  Please NO WRAPPING & please make sure to attach the Child # 
(provided on the sign-up Ex: "Q34") to the item that you are donating when 
you make your delivery. 
 

All items will be donated to West Side Benevolent Circle. 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact 

West Side Benevolent Circle at 508-339-3397. 
 

Thank you on behalf of the QMS Student Council! 
 
  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054DAFAA2AA7FD0-giving1

